
   
 

Baltimore Commission on Sustainability 
September 22, 2021 

4:00pm – 6:00pm 
WebEx Link 

   
∉ Welcome 

∉ Updates:  

○ Commissioner Updates  

○ Office of Sustainability Updates 

∉ Connecting Communities in South Baltimore:  

○ Reimagine Middle Branch: Building Equity into Baltimore’s Next Great 
Waterfront:  

 Brad Rogers, Executive Director, South Baltimore Gateway Partnership 
 Michael Middleton, Executive Director, Cherry Hill Development 

Corporation 
 Donzell Brown, Executive Director & Co-Founder, The Environmental 

Justice Journalism Initiative  

∉ Keeping Neighborhoods Clean by Reducing Waste/Trash: 

○ DPW FREE Recycling Cart Distribution: Andrew Aleshire, Director of Special 
Projects, BCDPW 

○ Plastic Bag Ban Implementation: Baltimore Office of Sustainability 
  

∉ Updates from Baltimore’s Urban Design Team: Tamara Woods, Planning, 
Redevelopment & Policy Administrator 

∉ Public Comment 

Recordings of past meetings are archived here --> https://livestream.com/accounts/17371294 
  
Next meeting: October 20, 2021, 4:00-6:00 via WebEx  
  
 

https://bmore.webex.com/bmore/j.php?MTID=m0be747a511f48aa0e91cf2d1d925b1e1
https://livestream.com/accounts/17371294
https://livestream.com/accounts/17371294

